
SANDLAKE COMMUNITY COUNCIL AGENDA 
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SPULER HALL 80TH AND JEWEL LAKE ROAD. 
 

www.sandlakecc.org 
mail@sandlakecc.org  

cell 223-0684 
pothole hotline 343-6363 

 
AGENDA 

 
 
7:00PM Intro/minutes/treasurers report 
7:10pm Legislative teleconference - There will be NO legislative  
teleconference 
 
We will need to have minutes of our past meetings approved. 
Remember dues are $1.00!! 
 
7:30PM Assembly update 
 
7:45PM Development(condos) on Dimond and Blackberry(across from 
Maranatha Church) - Mr. Winchester speaking. 
 
8:10PM Presentation by Anne Brooks on the Sand Lake /Jodhpur Road 
project - with an update on the Kincaid road project extension. 
 
8:30PM Cindy Stanton reporting 
  FCC Robert Hayes reporting 
  Committee Updates 
  Announcements 
 
 
Coming in June will be the opportunity to meet the candidates who will 
be running for state house. 
 
I want to thank all of you who took your time to email the council with 
your concerns/needs for our community. I faxed our legislators with our 
needs.  
The Muni cancelled the CIP meeting. We will also be going over these 
needs with executive board and present to city and state officials. 
 
I want to let our community know that one of our residents Mr. John 
Lilly faithfully sends in $20.00 for our council every year ... but 
most importantly, he writes a letter saying he cannot attend meetings 
because he works the swing shift, yet he shares his gratitude to the 
council members for serving, and he thanks us all for working hard as 
council members.  I just want to publicly say thank you John.  It is so 
encouraging to all of us getting a letter of gratitude. 
 
Our legislators are hopeful to bring home some monies for different 
projects in our community. 
Thank-you Senator Ben, Rep. Norm Rokeberg and Rep. Lesil McGuire. 
 
National Veterans Wheelchair races are coming!  Need volunteers!  Call  
276-5550 - email wheelchairgames@alaskadestinations.com  
 



We are having another tri-council meeting May 16, 7 PM, at the Bayshore 
club house.  Bayshore, Old Seward and Sand Lake Community Councils are 
hosting British Petroleum.  BP will be giving a presentation on many 
facets of the industry, including the taxes.  There will be a 
question/answer time.  Please plan on attending - bring your hard 
questions!  :) 
 
Kincaid Park Access Road – Project Update April 2006 
 
The design for the Kincaid Park Access Road improvement project is 
almost complete!  The construction project will improve the existing 
roadway from the Nordic Ski Club Bunker to the Kincaid Park Entrance.  
Minimal lighting will also added along the alignment.  These 
improvements will lower maintenance costs and improve roadway safety. 
 
The project team received excellent public input at the open house on 
February 28.  These public comments have been helped designers fine 
tune the design.  The final design incorporates many traffic calming 
elements requested such as – keeping the rolling, curving alignment of 
the existing road for a park-like setting, minimizing the clearing of 
trees close to the road, adding a median, crosswalk and landscaping at 
the Raspberry parking lot, adding voluntary speed compliance signs 
(like permanent “Smart Carts”) that will let motorists know when their 
speed exceeds the 25 mph posted speed, and transplanting trees to the 
edge of the roadway where currently there are no trees.  Raspberry 
Parking lot and the parking areas near the road to the World Cup start 
will also be improved. 
 
The project design has received final approval from the Parks and 
Recreation Commission.  The Kincaid Park Road project was funded with a 
legislative appropriation.  Construction, scheduled to begin in August 
2006, is contingent upon receiving the remaining funds from the 
legislature. 
 
For more information contact:  Anne Brooks, P.E., Public Involvement 
Coordinator at 272-1877. 
 

HAPPY MOTHERS DAY! 
:) 

 


